
                     New Lenox School District 122 

102 South Cedar Road, New Lenox, Illinois 60451 

Phone 815-485-2169      Fax 815-485-2236 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  
April 22, 2022 

 

Dear NLSD Families, 

 

As we prepare to enter the month of May, there is a definite level of excitement across the District.  Perhaps 

it is the ability to partake in events that have been postponed for two years.  From Spring concerts to family 

fun nights, I have observed many joyful moments among our students and staff.  We look forward to 

providing positive “end of the year activities” that we hope students and families will treasure for a lifetime!  

Please see the information below regarding updates and reminders for the remainder of the school year. 

 

Registration 

We are beginning to roster classes for next school year.  In order to do so, we ask our existing families to 

register as soon as possible.  Registration for returning students is now open.   

• Here is the link to Registration 22-23 

 

School Board Meeting Update 

At the April NLSD 122 Board of Education Meeting, the Board of Education voted to approve the following 

programs at Martino Jr. High and Liberty Jr. High for the 2022-2023 school year: 

● Softball:     July 25 - Sept. 17 (Sectionals), Sept. 23 (State) 

● Baseball:    Aug. 1 - Sept. 24 (Sectionals), Sept. 30/Oct. 1 (State) 

● Girls Golf: Aug. 1 – Sept. 7 (Sectionals), Sept. 15 (State) 

● Boys Golf: Aug. 1 – Sept. 8 (Sectionals), Sept. 16 (State) 

● Information regarding these new programs will be communicated to families once the planning 

has concluded. 

 

PTO Events 

• Dine & Donate at Pizza Mia on April 28 

• Family Bowling on April 30 

• May 21 5K and Wellness Fair 

• June 3 Slammer’s Game 

 

Staff Appreciation 

• April 27 is Administrative Professionals Day and a great day to thank your school secretaries for 

the amazing job they do. 

• Thank you to the New Lenox PTO and many families who donated to the PTO for the upcoming 

Staff Appreciation Week (May 2 – May 6).  Please take a moment that week to thank our amazing 

staff. 

 

Enjoy this special time of the school year!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D  

Superintendent 

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/parents-and-students/registration
http://www.newlenoxpto.org/pto-bowling.html
https://runsignup.com/Race/IL/NewLenox/5krunforMentalHealthandWellness

